
   
 

   
 

PARISH OF OUR LADY AND ALL SAINTS, 
13 NEW ROAD STOURBRIDGE DY8 1PQ 

Website www.olas.org.uk  Webcam www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/our-lady-all-saints 

Email olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk Telephone 01384 395308  

 Archdiocese of Birmingham Registered Charity Number 234216 

PARISH PRIEST Fr Philip Griffin PRIEST IN RESIDENCE Fr Stephen Pimlott 

    PARISH DEACON Rev Mr Tom Tranter PARISH SECRETARY Mrs Sarah Price  

HEALTH AND SAFETY Mr Steve McNally 

SAFEGUARDING OFFICERS Mr Paul Shannon (07557 051515) and Mrs Kathryn Sargent.  

ST JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL Principal Mr Andrew Carry 01384 431980 

HAGLEY CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL Principal Mr James Hodgson 01562 881820   

Twenty-Nineth Sunday in Ordinary Time – 15th/16th October 2022 – Year C 

DATE TIME INTENTION FEAST 

Saturday 15th 

October 

5-00PM Intentions of the Parish S.V.P 29th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sun 16th 8-30AM 

 

11-00AM 

Intentions of Mary & Peter Hunter 

 

People of the Parish  

Mon 17th 9-00AM Intentions of Patricia Maxwell St Ignatius of Antioch 

Tues 18th 12-30PM Tom Collins St Luke 

Wed 19th 

 
9-00AM John and Christopher Sweeney  

 

Thurs 20th 

 

9-00AM Robin Piper (birthday)  

Fri 21st 9-00AM 

 

7-00PM  

Holy Souls 

 

O’Dywer family deceased 

 

Sat 22nd 

 

10-00AM 

 

5-00PM 

Intentions of the Harnick family 

 

People of the Parish 

St John Paul II 

 

30th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

 Sun 23rd 

 

8-30AM  

 

11-00AM 

Dinny McGready 

 

Phyllis Coffey 

PRAYERS AND READINGS FOR TODAY ARE ON PAGE 152 OF THE MASS BOOK 
The second collection this weekend will be for the work of the Parish SVP.  

The second collection next weekend will be for World Mission Sunday. Gift Aid envelopes are available.  
CONFESSIONS – Saturday 10-30am – 11am.  Also, confession is available after any Mass.  

DIVINE MERCY – After Mass on Thursday ROSARY – 6.35pm on Friday. ADORATION – After Saturday 10am Mass 
GROWING IN FAITH – Wednesdays 10am and 7pm in the presbytery.  
ADULT INSTRUCTION – Thursday’s 7pm in the Presbytery. 
 
RECENTLY DEPARTED – Simon Tudor 
Venetia Breakwell – Funeral Mass here at Our Lady and All Saints, Wednesday 26th October at 11am 

Bill Riley – Funeral at St Mary’s Harvington, Wednesday 26th October at 11-15am 
 
SHRINES OF OUR LADY – Tuesday 7-30pm in the Parish Centre, Assisi Room. Fatima presented by Fr Cecil Rogerson. 
THIS WEEKEND – Presentation at Mass on the work of the S.V.P  
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BLESSING OF GRAVES  
- Saturday 5th November 3pm at Oscott Cemetery, please see the poster in porch for more details. 
- Sunday 6th November 2pm, at Norton Catholic Cemetery. 
- Sunday 13th November 2pm at Stourbridge Cemetery.  

 
ALL SAINTS YOUTH GROUP – The next session will be this Tuesday 18th October 6.30pm – 8-30pm in the youth 
room of the parish centre.  Open to years 5- 8.  
 
CONFIRMATION – If you have a child who does not attend St Joseph’s who is in year 6 or above and wishes to be 
confirmed please contact the Parish office by emailing olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk for an application form. 
 
CHURCH OPENING – Church is open all day from 8-30am – 7-30pm on Fridays. Can you help by volunteering an hour 
as a Church Welcomer? Please sign the weekly sheet in the porch if you can help. From November Church will close 
at 4pm.  
 
OCTOBER PRAYER INTENTIONS – Pope's Intentions for October. We pray for the Church, ever faithful to and 
courageous in preaching the Gospel. May the Church be a community of solidarity, fraternity, and welcome, always 
living in an atmosphere of synodality. Parish Intentions; a prayer for all the intentions that candles are lit for.   
 
TODDLER GROUP – Please contact Shelagh on 07742 988204 for more details 
SENIOR LUNCHEON CLUB – The next lunch will be on Wednesday 19th October, to book a place please contact 
Elaine on 07941 833026 by Monday 17th October.  
                                            
GOING INTO HOSPITAL – It is important that you notify the parish if you or a member of your family are admitted 
into hospital; For admissions to Russell’s Hall, please notify Deacon Tom - 07415 211098 For admissions to other 
hospitals, please notify Fr Philip - 01384 395308 

FOODBANK HARVEST SHOPPING LIST – Long life Milk, Long life fruit juice/fruit cordial/squash, Breakfast cereal, 
small boxes, Jam/marmalade, Desserts, Tinned ready meals (chilli, meatballs, curry, ratatouille, macaroni cheese), 
Tinned fish, Tinned meat (corned beef/ham), Jars of pasta cooking sauce, Hot chocolate/small jars of coffee, Tinned 
tomatoes, Tinned fruit (in juice preferably) Pasta in sauce (flavoured/dried packets) Biscuits, Packets of mashed 
potato/Tinned potatoes, Healthy snacks (small boxes of raisins, apricots) Toothbrushes/Toothpaste, Shampoo, Roll 
on deodorant (male & female), Bars of soap, Toilet Rolls. We are open on Tuesday, 12:30pm -3:00pm and Friday 10-
00am – 12-30pm. Please drop your donations to the back door of the parish centre.  Thank you for you continued 
support. Information about the Thermal appeal can be found on the board in the porch, including extra donations of 
clothing.  
 
Do you enjoy singing? The parish Music Group and Choir would welcome new members. If you enjoy singing and 

would like to contribute to Mass, when available, you would be most welcome to join us. Music reading and 

experience are not necessary. Come and join us at 11am Mass or speak to Fr. Philip or any member of the Music 

Group or Choir. 

PARISH CHRISTMAS FAYRE – SATURDAY 3rd DECEMBER The RAFFLE TICKETS are now available and it would be 
wonderful if each person could take 2 books of tickets to sell to family, friends and colleagues. A book costs £5-00 - 
tickets are 50P each. Please post stubs and money through the presbytery. If you can make a donation towards one of 
the cash prizes or donate other prizes, please do sign the sheet in the porch. A big thank you to those who very 
generosity donated raffle prizes last year.   We are looking for donations of good quality unwanted gifts, toiletries, 
candles, toys, games, bottles for the Tombola (anything from Squash to Whisky!) and Books.   Boxes will be available 
at the back of our Church from the end of October. Thank you in advance for anything you feel able to donate.   Nearer 
the day we welcome lots and lots of home-made cakes for the cake stall.  LOOK OUT FOR MORE DETAILS! 
CHURCHES TOGETHER IN STOURBRIGDE DISCUSSION EVENING – Wednesday 9th November at 7-30pm, Stourbridge 

Quaker Meeting House - “The Kingdom of God is within you” Discovering mindfulness and contemplative prayer.  

The Archdiocese of Birmingham are looking to recruit a Secretary/PA to the Vicar General. The appointee will support 

the operations of the Birmingham Diocesan Trust (The Archdiocese of Birmingham) by acting as the Secretary/PA to 

the Vicar General.  For an informal discussion about this role and further information, please call the Human Resources 

Officer on 0121 230 6224.  Further information will also be on the website. 
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